
Simsbury Recycling Committee 
Zoom Meeting 

October 28, 2021 
Subject to the Vote of Approval 

 
Mary Turner, chair, called the meeting to order at 6:32 pm. 
 
Present: Joe Daly, Rosemary Fusco, Linda Johnson and Mary Turner. Absent: Heather 
Dawson and Sue Ray.  Ray Harris aided with the live stream zoom. 
 
Linda made a motion to approve the minutes of June 24, 2021. Joe seconded the 
motion,all approved and motion carried. 
 
The Swap Shop had a very successful season.Closure was October 30th. Opening 
planned for April 2nd,2022. 
 
Food Scrap Program is underway. Fitzgerald's has been a contributor with 870 
lbs.being picked up by Flamig Farm. Perhaps there will be more facilities contributing. 
The scrap food is given to the animals on the farm. 
 
Joe presented a report about Sustainability Ct. This venue will engage with Clean 
Energy Task Force. 
 
No unfinished business. 
 
Mary presented the 2022 meeting schedule. Rosemary made a motion to approve the 
schedule,seconded by Joe. All approved and motion carried. 
 
At 6:48 on, Linda made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Joe. All approved 
and motion carried. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Rosemary Fusco 
 


